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Announcement
To: All FWAA Members, Certified Crop Advisers & Interested Parties
From: James F. Fitzgerald, Executw_;%
Subject: CCA Exam Registration Nowlopen

Date: May 6, 2016

The next Certified Crop Adviser (CCA) exam date has been scheduled for Friday, August 5, 2016.
Registration is now open and available on line until Friday, June 24, 2016. To register for the exam, go
to the Certified Crop Adviser website at: https://www.certifiedcropadviser.org/exams/registration.

Sites that will be proctoring the exams for the Northwest Region will be:
e Twin Falls, ID
e Rexburg, ID
e Madras, OR
e logan, UT
e Spokane, WA
e Sparks, NV

e Fairbanks, AK

Please keep in mind, to become eligible for the CCA certification, you must take and pass both the
International and your local (state/province) board exams. To learn more about the CCA Program and
the requirements of becoming a CCA, please visit our website at: www.fwaa.org and click on the CCA
tab.

If you have specific questions, please contact the FWAA office at 509-465-5055.
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